
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing shall be held on April 23, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

City Council Chambers, located in the Gaylord City Hall, 305 East Main Street, Gaylord, Michigan.  The 

hearing is to approve the application for grant funds from the United States Department of Agriculture 

in the amount of $28,800.  The funds will be used to purchase a new SUV Police Vehicle and related 

equipment during the 2018-19 budget year.  The balance of funds necessary for the purchase will come 

from the General Fund.  All written and oral comments will be accepted.   

Kimberly Awrey 

City Clerk 

 


